Larry J. Howard 5367 Gilson Avenue St. Louis, MO 63116

August 10, 2011

Missouri Ethics Commission PO Box 1370 Jefferson City, MO 65109

Dear Sirs and Madame:

With this letter, I hereby submit my resignation as Treasurer of the Leonor K. Sullivan 14th Ward Democratic Organization effective October 15, 2011. I will be leaving as the job has become one that requires computer skills that I do not have or wish to learn.

I will file the required third quarter report by October 15, 2011 and that will be the end of my service to the organization. At your convenience, I will be glad to discuss the requirements of this position with my successor.

I wish you good luck and continued success.

Sincerely

Larry J. Howard, Treasurer

Leonore K. Sullivan 14th Ward Democratic Organization

Howard

Copy: Senator Harry Kennedy, 14th Ward Committeeman, Erin Maloney, 14th Ward Committeewoman, Executive Board Members